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September 15, 2016 
  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
  

Mold was recently discovered on an instrument case in the band room at Penn Manor 
High School. The instrument case has been removed and the room and surrounding area 
was thoroughly checked for any additional mold. None was found and the room was 
deemed safe for use by students and staff.  

 As a precaution, air quality tests of the room will be conducted in the coming days. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (717) 872-9520, ext. 1809 or 
philip.gale@pennmanor.net. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Philip B. Gale 
Principal 
	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  



	
  

	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  


